
 
    

 

 
Catchment Sensitive Farming and the CFE invite you to a breakfast meeting on… 

 

Using Countryside Stewardship for your farm’s 
wildlife, pollinators and cleaner water   
 

at Maidford Village Hall, Church Lane, Maidford, Northamptonshire NN12 8HH 
 

Tuesday 19 July 2016  
7.45am – 10am 
 
Breakfast served from 7.45am, meeting starts at 8am 
(catering by Julie Turnham - please advise of any dietary requirements) 
 
A free workshop hosted by Catchment Sensitive Farming and Campaign for the Farmed Environment.  
 
Come along to hear about: 
 

 Oilseed Rape, Black Grass and water protection – an update from the Voluntary Initiative  

 Catchment Sensitive Farming – hear the latest news from the project and how it can help your CS 
application. 

 Countryside Stewardship – how to meet the farm wildlife and wild pollinator requirements to 
ensure maximum environmental benefit at minimal cost. 

 
Speakers will include:  
 
- Patrick Goldsworthy, Voluntary Initiative 
- Simon Bateman, Catchment Sensitive Farming Officer for the Upper Gt Ouse 
- Louise Richmond, Campaign for the Farmed Environment  
 
NRoSO and BASIS CPD points have been applied for. 
 
Please look out for direction signs. 

 
Booking is essential. To book onto the CFE event please see www.nfuonline.com/CFEevents or call the CFE 
National Event booking line on 02476 858 897. To speak to your local CFE adviser specifically about the event, please 
call Louise Richmond on 07713 333192 or Simon Bateman on 07768 873942 

http://www.nfuonline.com/CFEevents

